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Corporate Strategy Committee
7 February 1996

                
Irvine, 7 February 1996  -  At a Special Meeting of the Corporate Strategy 
Committee of North Ayrshire Council at 7.30 p.m.

Present
James Clements, Patrick Browne, Jack Carson, Ian Clarkson, John Donn, David 
Gallagher, Jane Gorman, Joseph McKinney, David O’Neill, Robert Rae, John Sillars 
and Samuel Taylor.

In Attendance
The Chief Executive, the Directors of Financial Services and Housing Services, the 
Head of Corporate Business and the Principal Officer (Policy/Administration).

Chair
Mr. Clements in the Chair.

Apologies for Absence
George Steven, Stewart Dewar, Thomas Morris and James Jennings.

1. Revenue Budget 1996/97: Housing Revenue Account

Submitted (a) report by the Director of Financial Services on the Draft Housing 
Revenue Account Budget for 1996/97 previously submitted to a Special Meeting of 
the Housing Services Committee on 29 January 1996; and (b) report of the Special 
Meeting of the Housing Services Committee, being the Minutes of their Meeting held 
on 29 January 1996.

After discussion the Committee agreed (a) to note the report by the Director of 
Financial Services; and (b) to recommend to the Council on 20 February 1996 that 
they adopt the report of the Special Meeting of the Housing Services Committee held 
on 29 January which will result in an average rent increase of £1.49 in 1996/97 for 
tenants of North Ayrshire Council Houses.

The Meeting ended at 7.45 p.m.


